
 
ID CARD & PICTURE BOOK PHOTO, 

  
You may get your photograph taken for your student ID card 
and your 1st Year Picture Book during the following times: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
DATE: Tuesday     8/15  Day Students      12:00 - 3:00pm 
                                                         Evening Students  4:00 - 5:00pm 
         

   Wednesday  8/16  Day Students      12:00 - 3:00pm  
                                                         Evening Students  4:00 - 5:00pm     
 
 
LOCATION: Library Building - Audio/Visual office - 2nd floor 
 
 
If you have any questions, or the times above do not work for you, you may call  

Brian Fearnbaugh at 717-541-3963 or e-mail him at 
bmfearnbaugh@widener.edu to schedule an appointment. 

 
 

PARKING PERMITS 
 

All students should visit the Campus Safety Desk in the 
Library Building during the last week of August to obtain 
parking permits.   
The Campus Safety Desk is also a lost and found location for 
lost items on campus. 
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